
Friday 20th December is the last day in 
Nursery before the Christmas break.  

 

 
 

School closes at 2pm.  
 

We would like to wish you a very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

We will see you all again on Monday 6th 
January 2025 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Nursery Weekly Newsletter 
 

Mrs Hatt, Miss Joiner,  
Mrs Mehta, Mrs Ruprai, 

                                       Miss Jnagal, Miss Morgan 
Mrs Wallington, Mrs Javed 

 
 

Please view all links on the website: 
www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and visit the Instagram account 
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 
Updates, term dates and up & coming events 

 
Date: 13.12.2024 
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Hello Parents and Carers! 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

As we have been reading ‘The 
Gingerbread Man’, this week the 
children enjoyed making their own 
gingerbread man to eat. 
 

 
 

In Maths we have been playing with 
shapes and building towers. We 
discussed the best shapes to use in 
the tower and those that were not a 
good choice.  

 
 
In Phonics we have been reviewing 
the four sound we have learnt so far.  
We discussed objects that begin with 
this sound and sorted objects to  

We will be reading a range of Christmas 
related stories including, the Nativity 
story.  
  
Please use the link below to share the 
Nativity story with your children.  

 
https://www.youtube.com/ 
watch?v=FrTFAZPQxpE 
 

In maths we will be naming and 
describing 2D shapes.  
  
Our focus nursery rhyme will be ‘Ring a 
ring O’roses.’  

    

Please share this rhyme with your 
children using the link below. 
https://www.youtube.com/ 
watch?v=SeMcG5OT5BU 
 
NURSERY WORD OF THE WEEK 

                       Delicious   
  
 

 

 
Thank you, Nursery staff ☺ 

General Notices 

Home Time 
Please can parents queue in single file at the doors when collecting 
and not push forward! 
Your child’s safety is extremely important to us. We ask that you form a queue and 
continue to be patient when we are calling your children’s names. If somebody 
different is picking up your child, you must inform staff or call the school before pick 
up time. We will not send your child home if you do not inform staff of any changes. 
Therefore, please let us know in advance. 
 

Food 

Please may we remind you that due to allergies, no food 
should be in the children’s book bags or coat pockets.  
 

Health & Hygiene 
Please ensure your child’s nails are cut short and filed down.  
We ask that you teach and show children how to properly clean their runny 
noses so that we can limit germs spreading within Nursery.  
 

Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that 
you ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 
Thursday 19th December we will be having 
a Christmas party. Please see the sign-up 

sheet for you to choose what you will 
provide for our party. Please bring in the 

food on Wednesday 18th December.  
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